Budget Hearing 2017

During the June Kane County School Board meeting, the Board will be considering budget amendments to the Fiscal Year 2017 and the proposed Fiscal Year 2018 budget for the upcoming school year. The Budget Hearing will begin at 6:00 pm on June 21st at the district office and we would encourage you to attend. While many of the school districts across the state are increasing local taxes, the Kane District Fiscal Year 2018 budget does **not** include a tax increase for the upcoming school year. According to 2016 tax rates (in which all districts are operating), Kane School District has the fifth lowest tax rate out of 41 school districts, and spends \$12,656 per student which is the third highest across the state. Essentially, the school district collects one of the lowest local tax rates and spends substantially more per student when compared to other districts. If you have questions about the district budget or school tax levies please come into the district office where we would be happy to answer any questions you might have.

Ben Dalton Superintendent Kane School District

